
 

PUBLIC 

Revision of the Notice Relating to Personal Data Protection Act of 

HSBC Bank Malaysia Berhad (“HSBC Bank”) and HSBC Amanah 

Malaysia Berhad (“HSBC Amanah”) 

30 June 2021 

Dear Valued Customers, 

We would like to inform that our Notice Relating to Personal Data Protection Act 
(PDPA) has been revised on 30 June 2021 for all new and existing customers of 
HSBC Bank and HSBC Amanah. 

The amendments made are mainly to provide better clarification on how we 
process your personal data, update on ways for you to access and correct your 
data held by the Bank as provided under the PDPA and unsubscribing from 
marketing mailing list. 

 


